
 

Risk assessment  
 

Performance of risk assessment  

In the 2023 financial year, the Swiss National Science Foundation (SNSF) undertook an in-depth risk 

assessment, as approved by the Foundation Council. Based on this evaluation and with regard to the 

monitoring and risk mitigation measures implemented, no risks were identified during the past financial 

year that might jeopardise the financial situation of the SNSF substantially or in the long term. In the 

opinion of the SNSF, no relevant risks are likely to arise in the near future that might require any ad-

justment of the accounting figures for assets or liabilities. 

 

 

 

 


